
CQ1 
QUESTION TO BE ASKED BY COUNCILLOR RULE OF THE PORTFOLIO 
HOLDER FOR ENERGY AND SUSTAINABILITY AT THE MEETING OF THE CITY 
COUNCIL TO BE HELD ON 13 NOVEMBER 2017 
 

 
Could the portfolio holder comment on extent to which the extended shut-down of 
Enviroenergy over the summer months will affect its ability to meet its loan 
repayments to the City Council? 

 
CQ2 

QUESTION TO BE ASKED BY COUNCILLOR RULE OF THE LEADER AT THE 
MEETING OF THE CITY COUNCIL TO BE HELD ON 13 NOVEMBER 2017 
 

 
Could the Portfolio Holder confirm the total cost to the City Council of the following: 

 The initial slabbing works on Station Street 

 The cost of the recent tarmacking work 

 Any supplementary work to be completed once the Broadmarsh Car Park is 
completed? 

 
CQ3 

QUESTION TO BE ASKED BY COUNCILLOR RULE OF THE PORTFOLIO 
HOLDER FOR NEIGHBOURHOOD SERVICES AND LOCAL TRANSPORT AT 
THE MEETING OF THE CITY COUNCIL TO BE HELD ON 13 NOVEMBER 2017 
 

 
Could the Portfolio Holder explain the apparent inconsistency in the City Council’s 
chargeable parking permit policy whereby residents included in the proposed parking 
permit scheme in St Leonards Drive and surrounding streets in Wollaton will not be 
charged for parking permits - despite more than 50% of the properties in those areas 
having private driveways - and residents of Clifton Grove are being advised should a 
parking permit scheme come into operation in that area residents will have to pay for 
each permit issued because more than 50% of the properties in the scheme have 
private driveways? 
 

CQ4 
QUESTION TO BE ASKED BY COUNCILLOR CULLEY OF THE LEADER AT THE 
MEETING OF THE CITY COUNCIL TO BE HELD ON 13 NOVEMBER 2017 
 

 
Could the portfolio holder tell us, apart from the auxiliary car parks that do not 
represent a like for like replacement of the number of car parking spaces lost to the 
demolition of Broadmarsh car park, what provision have been made to 
accommodate shoppers who will be driving into Nottingham to do their Christmas 
shopping? 
 
 
 
 
 
 



CQ5 
QUESTION TO BE ASKED BY COUNCILLOR STEVE BATTLEMUCH OF THE 
PORTFOLIO HOLDER FOR COMMUNITY AND CUSTOMER SERVICES AT THE 
MEETING OF THE CITY COUNCIL TO BE HELD ON 13 NOVEMBER 2017 
 

 
Given that since 2010, council workers basic pay has fallen by 21% as a result of 
government cuts, does the Portfolio Holder for Community and Customer Services 
agree that the public sector pay cap should be lifted and government should provide 
the funding to give a decent pay rise for Nottingham’s public sector employees? 

 
CQ6 

QUESTION TO BE ASKED BY COUNCILLOR WENDY SMITH OF THE DEPUTY 
LEADER AT THE MEETING OF THE CITY COUNCIL TO BE HELD ON 13 
NOVEMBER 2017 
 

 
Could the Deputy Leader give a summary of the response he received from the 
Department for Communities and Local Government following his latest FOI request 
on the funding formula for the Transition Grant? 
 

CQ7 
QUESTION TO BE ASKED BY COUNCILLOR RAINE OF THE DEPUTY LEADER 
AT THE MEETING OF THE CITY COUNCIL TO BE HELD ON 13 NOVEMBER 
2017 
 

 
Would the Deputy Leader comment about the number of private lets in the City 

owned by individuals and multinationals registered in tax havens? 

 

CQ8 
QUESTION TO BE ASKED BY COUNCILLOR PEACH OF THE PORTFOLIO 
HOLDER FOR EARLY INTERVENTION AND EARLY YEARS AT THE MEETING 
OF THE CITY COUNCIL TO BE HELD ON 13 NOVEMBER 2017 
 

 
Can the Portfolio Holder for Early Years and Intervention give an update on the 
employment and training prospects of care leavers? 
 


